
GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES 

Of March 15th, 2021 

 The Greenview Village Board met for a regular scheduled board meeting on Monday March 15th  2021.  

President Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of allegiance.  

The roll call indicated that Trustees Patrick Feagans, Jake VanCleve, Liz Soldwedel, and Sarah Heavner were 

present.  Other village personnel present were Village Treasurer, John Holt, Village Employee Trey Castles, 

and Village Clerk Monica Brumm. 

 

 Public Participation:  

 

No public participation 

 

The zoning report was tabled until the next meeting 

 

John Holt gave the treasurer’s report for February.  A motion was made by Trustee Heavner and seconded by 

Trustee Feagans to approve the treasurer’s report.  All present voted aye.  Report filed into record. 

 

The minutes from the March 1st , 2021 board meeting were reviewed by each board member.  A motion made 

by Trustee VanCleve and seconded by Trustee Soldwedel to approve the minutes.  Minutes approved and filed 

in record.  

 

Income/Expense/Bill Report- The bills were reviewed by each board member.  Approval of the 

income/expense report was roll called, all present in favor voted aye.   Filed into record. 

 

Old Business-  

1. Discussion on the Village Board Handbook was tabled 

2. Discussion had on doing a City Wide Clean up in conjunction with the City Wide garage sales. 

3. Discussion had on Dollar General sidewalk 

4. A motion was made by Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Heavner to approve a new Village 

e-mail system for approximately $1400.  All present in favor voted aye.  Motion passed. 

 

New Business-  

 

1. Discussion was had on allowing Frosty Cow to put up signage by the Welcome to Greenview sign at 

the north end of town.  A motion was made by Trustee Heavner and seconded by Trustee Feagans.  

All present in favor voted aye.  Motion passed. 

2. A motion was made by Trustee VanCleve and seconded by Trustee Feagans to allow the purchase of 

2 new barricades and 2 new lights to be paid out of Motor Fuel Tax.  All present in favor voted aye.  

Motion passed. 

 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Trustee Feagans:  Discussion property that Village wells sit on. 

 

Trustee Heavner:   Nothing 

 

Trustee Lee:  Absent  

 

Trustee Hofmann:  Absent 

 

Trustee Soldwedel:  Nothing 



 

Trustee VanCleve:  Nothing 

 

Treasurer:  Discussion was had on the money market account.  A motion was made from Trustee Feagans and 

seconded by Trustee Soldwedel to approve transferring money from Motor Fuel Tax into a money market 

account at Petefish Skiles & Company bank.  All present in favor voted aye.  Motion passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

  

At the conclusion of all business, the announcement of the next meeting was made.  The next meeting will be 

held on Monday April 5th , 2021 at 7:00 pm.   

      


